Ramping Up Lunch Break Discussion

written by Lauri Moon | April 23, 2020

×

Since the beginning of May, federal and state government officials have started to reopen the economy. During the last AME Mid-Atlantic lunch break, participants shared their plans, expectations, concerns, thoughts and practices as they prepared to ramp-up.

The AME Mid-Atlantic Region would like to invite you to share what we have learned during this period of reopening and next steps. Facilitated by IMC Lean Master Jeff Kopenitz.

This free, virtual event is open to both AME members and non-members but "seating" capacity is limited. Once registered, you will receive virtual meeting information via email.

This is a free event, but registration is required.

Click here to register for this Zoom event.